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FROM THE EAST
WM Norman C. Parker

Brothers,
It is with a heavy heart that, I have to make this announcement. On the early hours of

Saturday the 23rd of October. The Lodge lost one of its great ones, my dear friend for over 25

years known to me as “my Command Master Chief”, and our beloved Marshal brother Robert

Scheeler has laid down his working tools and is now resting beside the Grand Architect of the

Universe in that Celestial Lodge above. Our brother will truly be missed.

The month of November is upon us. There is a lot of updates to disseminate to all our

members. First on the list is we will be holding our first in-person Stated Meeting for this year

with the presentation of the flag of our country on Tuesday, November 2nd. Please refer to the

Special Announcements section for more details. Secondly, Officers, kindly practice your parts

as we will be voting for next year’s line-up of Officers.

The Scottish Rite Center (SRC) in Mission Valley continues to be closed at this time.

However, I have been informed that the SRC will be ready for occupancy starting the first

week of December. I have been in close contact with Worshipful Brother Jojo Quimpo who

has noted our schedule for our Stated Meeting on December 7th and our Installation of Officers

on December 11th. One of the items requested by the SRC is for our Lodge to start working on

moving items from the Conex box in the parking lot back into our Lodge Office within the

second and third week of November. I will provide additional information as soon as I receive

updates from the SRC.

For your immediate reference, I included screenshots in the Special Announcements section

covering the full description of legislation that passed and failed at the recent Annual

Communications in San Francisco.

As mentioned earlier, our next Stated Meeting is scheduled on Tuesday, November 2nd, at

6:30 p.m. This will be in the Heartland Masonic Center [695 Ballantyne Street, El Cajon,

CA 92021].

I would also like to wish you all a Happy Veterans Day and a Happy Thanksgiving to you and

your families. Stay safe, stay well, and know you are all in our prayers.

Looking forward to seeing you all in November.

Respectfully yours,

N. Chris Parker

Worshipful Master



CALLED FROM LABOR

Brother:  Robert John Scheeler 
Born:  December 17, 1955

Entered Into Rest:  October  23, 2021
Raised:  November 24, 2003

Hiram Award: April 10, 2018

SOFT AND SAFE TO THEE, OUR BROTHER
BE THY RESTING PLACE…

BRIGHT AND GLORIOUS BE THY RISING FROM IT!

Our Beloved Marshal 
you will be missed!

S. W. Hackett Lodge No. 574



November Events

December Events

November 2
Stated Meeting 

Dinner

Canceled UNTIL FURTHER 
NOTICE

Subject to change

02      Stated Meeting 7:30 pm

Subject to change

07      Stated Meeting 7:30 pm

Master Norman "Chris" Parker

Sr. Warden Dennis Stahr, PM

Jr. Warden David Haslim,PM

Treasurer David Casper

Secretary Dimiter Lyakov, PM

Chaplain Robert Salini, PM

Sr. Deacon Jeremy Weber

Jr. Deacon Mark Helton

Marhsal Robert Scheeler

Sr. Steward Benjamin Pulido

Jr. Steward

Tiler Jim Achenbach, PM

Officer's Coach Dennis Stahr, PM

Officer's Coach Robert Salini, PM

2021 OFFICERS

Inspector, 921st Masonic District

    Richard W. Bullard, PM

11      Officers Installation        12:00 pm



EDITOR’S CONTINUAL REQUEST 2021
COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS

FROm ThE SECRETARy’S DESk

IMPORTANT NOTE:  

Brothers, Please 
remember you can now 
pay your dues for the 
masonic year of 2022 
at the grand lodge site. 

Be a supporter of your great Lodge!

Fraternally,
Dimiter Lyakov, PM

Masonic birthdays
For November

We have been able to get our mailing costs down by 
using email for the delivery of the Trestleboard.  It will 

be very helpful if we achieve more email deliveries.

Let us know if you have a working email address so that 
we can begin emailing your Trestleboard.  This will help 

save the Lodge money for postage.
You can email Worshipful Dimiter, our Lodge 

Secretary, at hackettlodge@gmail.com

November Birthdays

Name Date Raised No. of Years

Robert A. Carsten (PM) 11/28/1960 61

Richard C. Bergstrom 11/9/1961 60

James W. Campbell (PM) 11/26/1968 53

William L. Mathis (PM) 11/13/1984 37

Bruce B. Able 11/11/1986 35

John S. Gamache 11/26/1991 30

Morgan A. Thompson Jr. 11/28/1995 26

Stephen L. Allen 11/27/2001 20

Robert J. Scheeler 11/24/2003 18

Dennis P. Stahr (PM) 11/28/2006 15

Charles I. Caskey 11/13/2012 9

7 Stephen L. Allen

8 Jerry Jeremiah P. Aquino

9 Ronald J. Howard

14 John F. Fitch (PM)

14 William F. Stanfield

15 Bruce C. Marx

15 Clerence W. Seyfferth III

15 Paul B. Stephenson

16 David A. Brant

18 Otto L. Drum

20 Glenn R. James

24 Alex Pina

30 Daryl B. Sandaker
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Ladies  Corner

Sincerely, Finesse

Ladies  Corner
Happy November, my dear Ladies!

This month offers us a multitude of opportunities to be thankful
for all the blessings we have received…

For family
For true friends
For health and safety
For each time we wake up to a new day!

“It is a miracle if you can find true friends
and it is a miracle if you have enough food to eat,

and it is a miracle if you get to spend your days and
evenings doing whatever it is you like to do.

And the holiday season – like all the other seasons –
is a good time not only to tell stories of miracles,
but to think about the miracles in your own life,

and to be grateful for them…”
~ Lemony Snicket

Words cannot express how very thankful Chris and I are for all your 
support throughout the years, for your love, kindness, and friendship, 

and how extremely blessed we are to have you in our lives.

Sincerely, Finesse



SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
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SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

From the Secretary’s Desk:

2022 Dues Cards can be printed

by every member when he logs in to

iMember 2.0

at https://member.freemason.org

with his name and Member ID #

shown on the 2022 Dues Card.

If you don't have it, let me know

and I will send it to you.

If you have a problem with logging in,

let me know as well.

I can create your Dues Card and email it to you 

or, if you don't have a printer,

I can print it and mail it to you.

Dimiter Lyakov, PM

Secretary

https://member.freemason.org/


SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLANNED LODGE ACTIVITIES
Installation of Officers: December 11th 2021

Annual Holiday Food Delivery: December 18th 2021

LADIES’ ACTIVITIES

NOVEMBER 2021 

HOLIDAY OBSERVANCE

11th :  Veterans Day
Veterans Day (originally known as Armistice Day) is a federal holiday in the United States observed 

annually on November 11, for honoring military veterans, who are people who have served in 
the United States Armed Forces (that were discharged under conditions other than dishonorable). It 
coincides with other holidays including Armistice Day and Remembrance Day which are celebrated in 
other countries that mark the anniversary of the end of World War I. Major hostilities of World War I 
were formally ended at the 11th hour of the 11th day of the 11th month of 1918 when the Armistice 
with Germany went into effect. At the urging of major U.S. veteran organizations, Armistice Day was 

renamed Veterans Day in 1954.

*schedule TBA

25th:  Thanksgiving

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Federal_holidays_in_the_United_States
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Veteran
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/United_States_Armed_Forces
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Armistice_Day
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Remembrance_Day
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/World_War_I
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Armistice_with_Germany

